Forth Road - Potholes
Mrs BESWICK question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE

A constituent has raised concern about two dangerous potholes on Forth Road,
approximately 200 metres uphill from George Street. There seems to be an ongoing
confusion over which authority is responsible for maintaining this section of road.
Correspondence from Devonport City Council suggests the section from Forth Side Road
to beyond the bridge is under the Department of State Growth.

Given the safety risks posed by the long-standing potholes and the apparent lack of
accountability, can the minister clarify which authority is responsible for this section of
road and ensure that urgent repairs are carried out?



